
 

 
 

NEWS & EVENTS 

7 JANUARY 2024 

 
 
CLERGY ANNUAL PASTORAL ASSEMBLY (CAPA) 
 
There will be no Mass from Monday,15th, to Wednesday, 17th January, as all 
priests will be away for the Clergy Annual Pastoral Assembly. Masses will resume from 
6.30 pm on Thursday, 18th January.  
 
 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 2024 
 
Religious Education classes for 2024 will commence on 14th January.  Registration 
of existing students will continue till the end of January at the Catholic High School 
ground floor.  As all classes are already full, new students cannot be registered except 
in exceptional cases. 

 
 
 
SFX FIRM FOUNDATION MINISTRY 
 
The SFX Firm Foundation Ministry invites registration for 2 sessions on 'Appreciating 
the Holy Eucharist: See - Listen - Understand - Believe' by Fr Alvin Ng 
SJ, on Thursday 11 & 18 January 2024, from 7.45 pm at Loyola Hall.  
 
For further information, please contact SFX Firm Foundation Ministry at 
sfxfirmfoundationministry@gmail.com. 
 
Registration can be made by clicking on this link:  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd668Q18vGYXlQYdU_sQMV09Lz
QenqOp861qMUNbEHXZwyKRg/viewform?usp=pp_url 
 
 
 
CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD (CGS) 
 
The Catechesis of the Good Shepherd will be organising a “DAY OF DISCOVERY” 
from 9.00 am to 1.00 pm on Thursday, 25th January, at Canisius Hall.  Come discover  
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a Montessori-based religious formation of pre-schoolers aged 3 years and find out 
how an adult can help a child come closer to God by himself/ herself.  As space is 
limited, registration with a donation of RM10 is limited to 20 participants only.   

 

Please contact Auselia (012- 8092908) or Laura (016-2086979) for further details. 
Registration can be made by clicking on this link: 
 

https://forms.gle/h9NsGLxt6BZXnDyp6 
 
 
 
CATHOLIC MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSE (CMPC) 
 

There will be 4 English-language sessions this year starting on 18th February, 5th 
May, 7th July and 6th October.  Each session will run for 7 Sundays.  Those preparing 
for marriage should register for a session at least 3 months in advance at the Parish 
Office.   
 
 
 
SFX LIFELINE OPENING EVENT 
 

The SFX Lifeline Ministry invites youths aged 20 to 40 years to a Lifeline Opening 
Event on Saturday, 20th January, at 8.00 pm at Bellarmine Hall.  English-speaking 
youths are welcomed to join the ministry of young adults to journey in the faith together 
as a community for Christ.  Join us as we share a meal, introduce our core team, play 
some ice breaker games to get to know each other better, and share a glimpse of the 
activities we have planned for you in 2024.  No registration is required.   
 
For further information, please contact Kenneth Ong (018-2053219) or Vanessa 
(016-2125101). 
 
 
 
SFX YOUTH CHOIR 
 
The SFX Youth Choir is recruiting musicians and singers to play and sing at the Youth 
Mass every 4th Saturday of the month.   
 
For further information, please contact Matthew (012-2850587), Jeremy (012-
3812683) or Christine (019-6452818). 
 
 
 
SFX CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
 
The SFX Children's Choir invites children from our Religious Education classes and 
their family members to sing and play for the monthly Children's Mass.  
 
For more information, kindly contact Marianne Aw (019-3650452). 
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